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You have been making some 
super things at our Jam Clubs 
and now we have put a display of 
some of your lovely posters, 
models and pictures in All Saints’ 
Church, Wickhambrook, so 
everyone who visits the church 
will see the good things you do in 
Jam Club.    

Remember there will also be a 
Family Service at 9:30am on 
Sunday 18th November.  It 
would be lovely if you and your 
family could join us.

See you soon!
Sarah and Elizabeth

If you have any questions about JAM Club, please contact Sarah Bevan on 
(01440) 821313 or Jackie Chester on (01440) 821120.

Dear Jam Club Members

We hope you all had a great 
half term holiday.  Now it’s 
back to work at school until……..
Christmas!  Are you thinking 
about Christmas yet?  I am – I 
have so much to plan and 
prepare.  But before that we 
have two more Jam Clubs and 
then our Christmas Carol 
Service! 

Our next Jam Club is at 9:15 to 
10:45am on Sunday 4th 
November in the Benefice Hall,  
Wickhambrook.  Please come 
along!

Mmmmm……..I’m just thinking 
about some of the tasty activities 
we have planned for our next 
Jam Club.   So, come along and 
find out what they are!


